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Notice of Award 
 

Hillsborough County Aviation Authority 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) awarded a contract on May 5, 2022 for the Chiller System 

Replacement as follows:  

 

Contract title:  Chiller System Replacement 

Awarded company:  Gibson Air Conditioning & Refrigeration, LLC 

Award amount: $537,728 

 

 

Contact the Procurement Agent for additional information: 

Name:  Rianner Woodard 

Phone: (813) 801-6082 

Email:  rwoodard@TampaAirport.com 
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